## **Communications Committee Report 2020 Annual Meeting**

- We are continuing to move toward Electronic Communication over Hardcopy Communication (If you do not have a personal email address ask a sibling to provide us with their email address and have them be the point person for CLAA News & Notices)
- In 2021 the Annual Letter and the Membership Form will not only be mailed to you but also be emailed to you as well. (We are also looking into a way to pay your dues electronically with credit card)
- The best way to Communicate with the Board of Directors or the Webmaster of CLAA is to use the Contact Us button on the Home of the Website.